
   

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

 

June 20, 2021 

 

C3 Bullion (“C3” or the “Company”) announced today that they have engaged the 
accounting firm of Begalke and Associates LLC to conduct a financial review of the 
company’s financial statements and operations in accordance with the upcoming filing 
of  Form C with the United States Securities and Exchange Commission in connection 
with a future capital raise planned by Securitize Markets, LLC of New York, New 
York. 
  
Christopher Werner, CEO, stated “The Financial Review of our operations is the first 
step in relying on independent accounting professionals to oversee and validate our 
financial condition that will ultimately lead to regular and annual audits.” 

C3 Bullion is planning strategic investments in late-stage exploration and early-stage gold 
and precious metal producers in North America. Please visit www.c3bullion.com  

For further information, please contact: 

C3 Bullion 
Christopher Werner, Chief Executive Officer 
Tel: (920) 207-0100 
Email: info@c3bullion.com  
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